
23/06/2020 

MR Patrick Langley 
33 York Terrace ST 
Bilgola NSW 2107 
pat@vaikobi.com 

RE: DA2020/0514 - 1 B Bolingbroke Parade FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

I strongly support this application. It is an extremely positive way to maintain and enhance this 
iconic harbour location, which is in keeping with the local area and it's natural surrounds.
As part of an active paddling and sailing community, good and well maintained access points 
to Sydney Harbour are becoming increasingly scarce and I strongly support this application as 
a positive way to keep this important harbour access point available for all who wish to use the 
harbour for generations to come.
The Kiosk will also be a fantastic place to visit after morning paddles or after a walk with my 
family during the day.
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